
Droxford Community Hub CIC


Annual General Meeting


I would like to invite you to the first Annual General Meeting of Droxford Community 
Hub CIC which will be held on Thursday 27th May 2021 commencing at 18.00 in 
Wilfrid’s Cafe.


We anticipate being able to hold a physical meeting in line with government Covid 19 
guidelines although numbers will still be restricted to 30 and we invite you to reserve 
your place at the meeting by contacting Margaret Wallace (mandrw@hotmail.co.uk)


The CIC (Community Interest Company) was created to manage and run Wilfrid’s 
Cafe and community hub and support the Friends of Droxford Charity in maintaining 
the heritage exhibition.  The CIC is operated entirely by volunteers and any 
surpluses generated will be distributed through grants to directly benefit the local 
community.


The CIC Board (all residents of Droxford) hope that as many residents can attend as 
Covid restrictions permit and we welcome views and suggestions on how we might 
make our services even more inclusive in the future.


If you know of someone who does not have access to social media or email, we 
would much appreciate it if you would pass this information onto them.


Mel Rankine 
Chair 
Droxford Community Hub CIC

mailto:mandrw@hotmail.co.uk

